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 1.
If the payment of health insurance premiums is cost-effective, the TPL Unit will notify the eligibility worker through the return of the W-1685A.  The TPL Unit will send form W-231, Notice of Eligibility for Medical Insurance Premium Payments, to the client along with a supply of postage paid envelopes to be used for mailing the insurance bills or proof of payment.  A copy of the W-231 will be forwarded to the eligibility worker.



 
2.
The eligibility worker should forward any insurance bills or proof of payment to the TPL Unit.



 
3.
The TPL Unit will complete form W-1685B, Insurance Premium Payment Routing Slip, to authorize payment.



 
4.
When it is determined that payment of health insurance premiums is not cost-effective, the TPL Unit will deny payment of the special benefit to the assistance unit via form W-245, Notice of Denial of Payment for Medical Insurance Premiums.  A copy of the W-245 will be forwarded to the eligibility worker.



 
5.
If the client is residing in a long-term care facility or is receiving community based services, explore the possibility of allowing the insurance premium as a post-eligibility deduction (Cross-reference 5035).  

